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HIGHLIGHTS 
PCR 2013 ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING 

By Tom Crawford, PCR Secretary 

The Annual Business Meeting was held on April 7, 2013, at the 2013 PCR Convention, "Iron Horse 
Express” at the Holiday Inn in Dublin CA. President Pat LaTorres presided and 54 PCR members 
attended.  

Business Highlights 
Treasurer Larry Altbaum noted that we have $80,000  in assets. Our costs are increasing and a committee 
has been formed to get the Branch Line costs and income in balance. 

Secretary Tom Crawford gave the highlights of the Board of Directors Meeting held on April 3, 2013. 
See the separate highlights of that meeting. 

NMRA Officer’s Comments 
No Comments 
 
New Business 
No new business. 

Conventions 
Next Year’s convention will be in San Luis Obispo at the Sands Inn and Suites on Monterey St. from 
April 30 to May 4, 2014. 

Announcements 
No Announcements 
 
Next Business Meeting 
The next business meeting will be on Sunday, May 4, 2014, in San Luis Obispo CA. 


